NOTICE

This scan only represents the application as filed.
The information contained herein meets the
requirements of K.A.R. 5-3-1 or K A.R. 5-5-1, and
has been found acceptable for filing in the office of
the Chief Engineer. The application should not be
considered to be a complete application as per
K.A.R. 5-3-1b or K.A.R. 5-5-2a.

































January 17, 2019
VATH FARMS INC
ROBERT (BOB) VATH
18003 14 RD
CIMARRON KS 67835-8800

RE:  Water Right, File No. 12818

Dear Madam or Sir:

This is to advise you that Charles & Kristin Markel has filed an application for approval of the
Chief Engineer, Division of Water Resources, Kansas Department of Agriculture, to change the

point of diversion under the above referenced application.

You can find the complete application posted by water right file number as referenced
above at ww ~g=*~ulture.ks.gov/divisions-programs/dwr/water-appropriation/notices

You are notified on this proposed change in point of diversion so that you may furnish
this office with any comments or other information you may want to submit. Such comments or
other information must be received in this office within 15 days from the date of this letter.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to call this office. If you would prefer, an
a] ointment could be arranged for additional assistance. Please refer to the file number when
you contact us if you wish to discuss a specific file.

Sincerely,

B e I T A

Water Commissioner

MAM
Pc:

Groundwater Management District No. 3



January 17, 2019

DOROTHY M & DM GARTEN ET AL TRUST
A ENICOLET TRUSTEE

12910 W BROKEN ARROW DR

SUN CITY WEST AZ 853750

RE:  Water Right, . .le No. 12818

Dear Madam or Sir:

This is to advise you that Charles & Kristin Markel has filed an application for approval of the
Chief Engineer, Division of Water Resources, Kansas Department of Agriculture, to change the

point of diversion under the above referenced application.

You can find the complete application posted by water right file number as referenced
above at = ~v.agriculture.ks.gov/divisions-programs/dwr/water-appropriation/notices

You are notified on this proposed change in point of diversion so that you may furnish
this office with any comments or other information you may want to submit. Such comments or
other information must be received in this office within 15 days from the date of this letter.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to call this office. If you would prefer, an
appointment could be arranged for additional assistance. Please refer to the file number when

you contact us if you wish to discuss a specific file.

Sincerely,

Michael A. Meyer
Water Commissioner

MAM

Pc:  CHRISTOPHER "RYAN
20802 22 RD
CIMARRON KS 67835

Groundwater Management District No. 3



